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Lt. ,

Just a quick update on the harassment allegations.  We have been in contact with representatives of
the various families and they are a bit reticent to speak directly with the LASD- mostly because of
past harassment allegations.  I am told that they are likely going to speak with the OIG.  In the
interim, here is a link to our meeting where you can hear and view many of the allegations as
presented at our COC meeting: The video on harassment allegations of families by LASD is here, and
public comment begins at 16:15 and goes to 40:10 .  As more information becomes available, I will
keep you appraised.

Brian K. Williams, Esq.
Executive Director,
Sheriff Civilian Oversight Commission
350 South Figueroa Street, Room 288
Los Angeles, CA 90071

 office
 fax

Find us on Twitter, Facebook, Instagram and Flickr @LACountyCOC.
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